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This proposal does not help.  The“ reasonable, expectation of privacy” in a public 

space is an oxymoron. By very definition it’s a public space, not private. Not enforcing 

camping rules on public property will ignite a land grab— first come first serve.  This 

will invite even more homeless individuals into our community.  Until those members 

of the homeless population who are there by choice can be separated from those 

who are forced, measures such as hb 3501 will exasperate her current problems, not 

help them. 


